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After ten years of service, Laurence Weatherley will retire his position
as Co-Editor of the Environmental Chemical Engineering section of
the Chemical Engineering Journal. Throughout his tenure with the
Journal, Laurence’s wealth of expertise and experience in
environmental chemical engineering has been instrumental in the
handling of thousands of manuscripts submitted for publication. After
joining CEJ in 2000, Laurence played a key role in acquiring special
issues of only the most relevant and current research in addition to
appointing several new members to the Editorial Board. He was later
extremely instrumental in overseeing the editorial development of

the Environmental Chemical Engineering section of the journal, an
endeavor that has contributed to the rapid growth of the Journal in
recent years. 
In the time that I have worked with Laurence, I have found him to be
continuously devoted to the authors and reviewers that contribute
their time, effort and research to the Journal. I am very pleased that he
will continue with CEJ as an Editorial Board Member. I look forward to
our continued collaboration. 

Dylan T. Parker
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